
The Greenfield Public Library Board met on July 6, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. The meeting took place in 
person at the library and via Zoom. 
 
Present for the meeting were Librarian Anna Shilling, board members Paul Nelson, Lois 
Houghtaling, Julie Derby, Marilyn Nickel and Kevin Nelson attended via Zoom. 
 
Marilyn called the meeting to order. 
 
Minutes: Lois made a motion and Julie seconded to approve the June 8th minutes. Motion 
carried.  
 
Bills: No extraordinary bills this month. Julie made a motion and Lois seconded to pay the bills. 
Motion carried.  
 
Committee reports: None 
 
Librarians Report: 
  
721 door count   8 new patrons   31 computers 
 
0 deleted patrons   8 magazines   3 puzzles 
 
1133 checkouts   85 coffee   167 items added 
 
38 items deleted   411 orders (includes grab bags) 
 
 
Old Business: Grant for new security cameras has been submitted. No response yet. Book sale 
went very well, probably the best we have ever had. 
 
New Business: 

- Will be doing grab bags through July. 
- Potential new employee needs to be able to work with young kids and possible start 

a youth group or youth council. There has been one applicant so far that would be 
well-qualified. Applications will be taken until July 31st. 

- Anna will be involved with interviewing applicants for the building janitor. 
- Current shredder is jammed and needs to be replaced. Anna will get some prices.  
- Looking to start family movie night this fall. 

 
Next meeting will be August 3, 2021. Paul made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Lois 
seconded. Motion carried.  
 


